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I strongly oppose this house bill as well as measure 114. This is a clear violation of 

the constitution and is essentially telling the residents of Oregon that your 

constitutional rights have to be purchased, and delaying the day of a permit from 30 

days to 60 days for an approval or denial is also a violation of the constitution. This 

would be no different than telling the residents of Oregon that they have to purchase 

a permit for their first amendment right to free speech, or to practice their religion or 

to rightfully and peacefully assemble to protest. 


